Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
October 3, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:07am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference
Room.

Everyone rode to the meeting today, well almost everyone, all except Diane, Pat & Tracey.

OLD BUSINESS:

September 13 — Ride to Harrison was changed to Pemberton — Duffy Lake.

September 16 — Last evening ride was cancelled due to the weather.

September 19 — Ride to Sechelt was cancelled due to the weather.

September 20 — Rumble in the Rock organized by Trev Deeley Motorcycles. It was another success with
220 registered riders. It was a great ride to Squamish. There was a car show, bands and good food.
Approx. $1300 was raised for the Squamish General Hospital at the registration table and other funds also
were raised up at the event in Squamish.

-September 23 was a B.C. Directors meetings held at Harley-Davidson in Langley. Some items discussed
were the changes of the new H.0.G. Chapter Handbook given out to all directors. The Calgary Rally was
discussed as well. Most felt it could have been organized a little better. H.O.G. is aware that it didn’t g0
as well as previous national rally’s.

September 24 was our executive meeting. We discussed the good and bads of past events and planned
our future events like our Christmas party and Harleyween.

September 26 — the ride to Mt. Baker was a beautiful ride. They were able to ride all the way to the top!
September 27 — Oyster Run — was a large turnout.

NEW BUSINESS:

Dan McNeil (all in favor!) is in the hospital with diabetes complications. Dan is a long time Vancouver
Life H.O.G. member. He is at the Lions Gate Hospital room 614 and invites all to visit. He is in good
spirits and is thinking about riding again soon. He says hello to all and encouraged everyone to renew or
become a member of A.LM. (Association for Injured Motorcyclists: www.aimvancouver.com )

Our chapter photo is ready for pick up. Members that have ordered and paid can pick-up your photo at
Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Please see Kyoko at the store.

Sharon is looking for H.0.G. photo’s for the 2009 Vancouver Chapter H.0.G. DVD. If you have pictures
from any of our events or even your own ‘bike’ vacation, please email them to Sharon at
sharonmschulz@shaw.ca.

Sharon is also looking for any Burn Camp pictures. We would like to put together a DVD that can be
shown at the Vancouver Bike Show.

A card was sent around for members to sign at today’s meeting for John and Deb (and little dog Cocoa) as
John’s father suddenly passed away.
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